Saturday 14th February 2009

Well, it is finally here; today is the day that I jet off to visit Siron Primary School in Kenya. I have got some fabulous work from our pupils and pictures of our school to share with our Kenyan partners and I am looking forward to seeing Siron school and teaching some of the children.

I am sure that this will be an amazing experience and that the links made will enable us in Mickleton to gain a real insight into what life is like for children in another part of the world. I have been asked to find out the answers to so many questions - do you think it might be my half-term homework?

It was lovely to video the children singing last week, I am sure that the Kenyan children will be fascinated to see it. I’ll try to video them in return so that we can watch on our large screens in school.

Thank you to everyone who donated pens/pencils etc for Siron school. I am sure that they will be gratefully received. I am also taking pictures of the Cotswolds so that they can see our landscape.
‘Tom tat’ from class 2 is also coming with me. He has his own passport, complete with Kenyan visa. I’m not sure if he has had his injections though. The children want him to sit with me in the plane - I’ll have to check the legroom and make sure that he likes the same films as me.

I’ll try to update you whilst I am away. If connections fail then please do look out for an update later in the month.

Kwaherini

Mrs Geary

